
Temporary closure of Secretariat of
Medical Council of Hong Kong (Guardian
House Office)

The following is issued on behalf of Secretariat of Medical Council of Hong
Kong:

     The Secretariat of Medical Council of Hong Kong (MCHK) today (March 2)
said its office located in Room 1408, 14/F, Guardian House, 32 Oi Kwan Road,
Wan Chai, will be temporarily closed to the public from 2pm today to March 4
after several staff members recently tested positive for the SARS-CoV-2 virus
or tested positive through rapid antigen testing. The Secretariat of MCHK
will arrange thorough cleaning and disinfection for the relevant office. All
staff working in the office will undergo COVID-19 testing and will work from
home during the period of closure.

     â€‹Members of the public are reminded to avoid submitting documents to
the Secretariat of MCHK in person as far as possible. They may visit the
MCHK's website (www.mchk.org.hk) for alternative means of submitting
documents. Those who still prefer to submit the relevant documents in person
may make the submissions at another office of the Secretariat of MCHK located
at 4/F, Hong Kong Academy of Medicine Jockey Club Building, 99 Wong Chuk Hang
Road, Aberdeen, Hong Kong, during office hours.
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